Republic of the Philippines
Profeggional Regulation Commigsion
Manila

3 July 2008

The SECRETARIAT
Association of South East Asian Nations (ASEAN)
Jakarta, Indonesia

Sir/lMadam:

Given that the Philippines is a signatory to the ASEAN Mutual Recognition
Arrangement on Engineering Services and that the Professional Regulation
Commission (PRC) is identified as the Professional Regulatory Authority (PRA)
on the practice of the profession, we are formally manifesting and giving notice of
our intent to participate in the implementation of the said mutual recognition
arrangement.

Thank you.

Truly yours,

LEONOR TRIPON ROSERO
Secretary

OCH/D-IAD

LTR/RRP/GPP/LLP,

CC:  Dir. BRENDA MENDOZA
(Lead, Philippine Delegation,CCS, ASEAN)
NEDA




